From: Kenn Wildes

To: Dotson. Michael (UTC)
Subject: RE: FINAL Notice of Deficient Household Goods Moving Application - Stage 7 Pianos
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:53:40 PM

Thanks Mike, | appreciate your follow up.

We are thinking to wait a little bit longer and strongly consider starting a separate company for
this... or completely give up on the idea. It's risky because we are piano people... not piano
moving people. But we can try to add this perhaps. I'm talking to guys who would help with
this.

The cost of the insurance is just too high unless we try to make it into a moving company...
that is our quandry.

Anyway, this will not happen right away, so we will withdraw it.
How do we go about doing that?
Talk soon,

Kenn Wildes

--------- Original Message ---------

Subject: RE: FINAL Notice of Deficient Household Goods Moving Application -
Stage 7 Pianos

From: 'Dotson, Michael (UTC)' <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov>

Date: 9/10/19 12:47 pm

To: 'kenn@stage7pianos.com’ <kenn@stage7pianos.com>

Hello, we are currently past the deadline below. | wanted to give you one last chance
to resolve the application one way or the other, I don’t want you to be out 550 dollars.
I can give you another week to provide the required insurance, or you can withdrawal
your application. If you withdrawal, | can issue you a refund, if I have to dismiss it
myself, then no refund will be issued.

Mike Dotson
Compliance Investigator
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

PH: 360-664-1217


mailto:info@stage7pianos.com
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From: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 8:40 AM

To: kenn@stage7pianos.com

Subject: FINAL Notice of Deficient Household Goods Moving Application - Stage 7
Pianos

August 9, 2019

Stage 7 Pianos LLC
12037 124th Ave NE

Kirkland, WA 98034

Re: FINAL Notice of Deficient Application

Docket # TV-190124

Dear Stage 7 Pianos LLC:

The following items need to be completed and/or corrected for prompt processing of
your application for operating authority. Please complete and return to our office by
September 9, 2019. You may not operate until these issues are resolved and you have
received your approved permit.

A[if 'supportLists]>e  <![endif]>FINAL NOTICE! Please note that this is your final

notice. You must provide the required information by September 9, 2019 or your
application will be dismissed and NO refund will be provided.

A[if 'supportLists]>e  <![endif]>Request a Uniform Motor Carrier Certificate of
Insurance (Form E) and proof of Cargo Insurance (Form H) from your insurance
company. The insurance must show your legal name, and, the Washington Utilities
and Transportation Commission (WUTC) must be shown as the certificate holder.
Please ask your insurance company to email the insurance to

transportation@utc.wa.gov.


mailto:transportation@utc.wa.gov

Who do I contact if | have questions?

You may call 360-664-1222 or e-mail us at transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Thank you,

Licensing Services

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
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